

1st February 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

On the 2<sup>nd</sup> February 2018 we launch our countdown to the Shevington High School Leavers Ball. It will take place on Thursday 5th July at Kilhey Court in Worthington. The event will be a celebration of all of the hard work, dedication and commitment your child has shown throughout their tenure at Shevington High School.

As a school, we want to maintain the highest standards of work ethic and effort as year 11 move into the most critical phase of their school career. Therefore, we would appreciate your support in ensuring that these standards are maintained until the examination period in June is complete. In turn, this will ensure that there is a greater probability of our students achieving high levels of academic and personal progress.

Attendance to the event will be through invite only, these invitations will be handed to students based upon meeting the Shevington Standards, as well as fulfilling any outstanding coursework deadlines. A copy of the Shevington Standards can be found in the student planner. We reserve the right to rescind an invite at any time if the criteria is not met.

Thank you for your continued support over the coming months.

Yours sincerely

Mr Wright Director of Inclusion/Head of Y11



## SHEVINGTON HIGH SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr J Grant Shevington Lane, Shevington, Wigan WN6 8AB Tel: 01257 400990 Fax: 01257 400992

Website: www.shevingtonhigh.org.uk Email: enquiries@shevingtonhigh.org.uk

facebook.com/shevingtonhigh

**National Support School** designated by



National College for Teaching & Leadership